BULLETIN – MARCH 2024



BARBARA HOWARD, CHAIRMAN MENTORING

National Member of the Year

Time is running out to get your nomination for Member of the Year into me. It must be to me by April 10, 2024. Remember it cannot be a President on any level.

You can find the entry form under my program "Mentoring for Leadership". It is the bottom of my programs. Please consider someone who has done so much for your auxiliary and our veterans and their families. We have so many members who will go out of their way to help all veterans otherwise we would not exist.

You may add pictures of your nomination doing one or more of the things if you wish

Barbara Howard, Chairman 1204 Park Dr. Wilmington, IL 60481 <u>Grannybarb10@aol.com</u> 815-476-6980